
A publication of the Turtle Creek Development Corporation                      Winter 2024 

Turtle Creek Businesses Support the Creeker 
 

 

Turtle Creek Businesses Support the Creeker 

 

6 
3 

Rotary Club 

Meets every Friday  

Noon 

at Papa Rocks  

Pizza Club 

Serving Turtle Creek 
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             Honoring the Veterans— Meeting with Community Members— The Annual Turtle Trot 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 

We made it through the winter doldrums and like the flowers of spring we are 
ready to enjoy better weather and time outside. The hope and opportunities 
that spring brings should be shared among all of the citizens of Turtle 
Creek.  New and exciting opportunities have come to our town through the Eos 
Energy Enterprises at RIDC park. There are hundreds of good paying jobs availa-
ble at their factories.  It is our hope that this opportunity will start a trend of 
more business, new bike trails, and residents for our town.  If it can happen in 
similar like towns in Allegheny County, it can most certainly happen in Turtle 
Creek. 
 
Recently we hired two new police officers to the department and are looking to 
hire more. Spread the word if you know of any interested in working for our 
police. The current police officers, under the lead of Chief John McCaul, are to 
be commended for their service and commitment over the last few months. I 
appreciate the time, their professionalism, and devotion they gave protecting 
our streets.   
 

This spring also brings opportunity for citizens to get involved and volunteer. Our fire department is always 
looking for new members to hop on the truck. Applications are available at the fire station. We are also happy 
to announce more tree planting events and the continuation of Litter Walk Wednesdays starting at the end of 
March. Council also plans to demo over 10 vacant and dangerous properties along with a very active paving 
program for streets that are badly in need of repair. 
 
Turtle Creek Council and my office are working together to best serve the people of our town. We are dedicat-
ed and committed to making Turtle Creek a great place to live and work. As your mayor, I am asking 
our citizenry to get involved.  Take pride in your yard, your street, your neighborhood, and this historic 
borough. Great things are on our horizon. Come take part of the opportunities Turtle Creek has to offer. 
 
Your humble servant, 
Mayor Adam Forgie 

 

5 

 

4 

Mayor’s Corner The Rotary In Our Community 

Hosting an international Rotarian from India  

      Wreaths across America        Dr. Livingston at WCCDr.  
Celebrating Veterans Day at STEAM Academy 


